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City of Stevenson 
Public Works Department 

 

(509)427-5970  7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Karl Russell, Public Works Director 

DATE: 03/11/2020 

SUBJECT: Hegewald Well 

 

Reasons for adding treatment to Hegewald Well are as follows: 

 Identified as a 1 to 10-year project in the 2017 Water System Plan Update 

 Additional ERUs could be served if the ground water source capacity of the Hegewald 
well was included in the water system capacity analysis. Hegewald Well was assumed 
unavailable for the purpose of the analysis. 

 Potential for elevated lead and copper levels in the distribution system if used for long 
periods of time if left untreated. 

 Treatment addition of the well was factored into recent water rate increases.  

 Gives our water system redundancy if we were unable to use our surface water sources.  

 

 

 


